
If You Are a Person Who Uses Our Services or a Family Member 
of Someone Who Uses Our Services - We Want to Hear From You!

CHR was recently awarded a $2 million grant for two years from the U.S. Substance Abuse and Mental Health Services 
Administration (SAMHSA) to enhance and expand a variety of services for people of all ages. As part of that grant CHR 
will become a federally designated Certifi ed Community Behavioral Health Clinic. This new initiative is called CT First.  
We invite you to join our advisory group and help us to design our services to ensure that our programs are meeting the 
needs of those we serve.  

If you are interested, please contact Stan Schapiro at sschapiro@chrhealth.org.  

Our fi rst meeting will be held on Wednesday, November 14th at 1 pm at our 
Windsor offi ce - 995 Day Hill Road, Windsor, CT.

|| Stan Schapiro at sschapiro@chrhealth.org ||
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